
 

 

          18th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Eco-Committee’s Pre Loved Sale – Children’s Clothes Collection 

 
We are very much looking forward to hosting our Eco-Committee’s first ever pre-loved sale 
on Friday May 26th and hope to see you all there!   
 
From tomorrow, Friday 19th May, the Eco Champions will be collecting donations of 
children’s clothing items. 
 
We hope that there will be lots to browse and buy, but we need your help.  All offers of 
children’s pre-loved clothing would be greatly appreciated.  Please have a look around for 
items at home that are no longer being worn so that they can be reused by someone who 
needs them. 
 
Children’s clothes: 

 Sportswear (e.g. football kits, football boots, dance leotards, tracksuits etc.) 
 Coats and jackets (waterproofs and all-in-ones) 
 Wellington boots 

 Tops and trousers 
 Jumpers and hoodies 
 Shoes and trainers (please tie pairs together) 

 
Please ensure all items are clean and in good condition.  Please do not donate underwear, 
tights, socks or swimwear. 
 
Children should take their donations to their classrooms, where the Eco-Champions will 
collect.   
 
The Eco Pre-Loved sale will take place straight after school on Friday 26th May in the  
Infant Playground.  We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Ms Tomei 


